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Weekly 

Newsletter 
email:secretary@mylor-bridge.cornwall.sch.uk 

 
Monday 11th October 2021 

Dear Parents,  

Thank you so much for all of the donations to the Penryn and Falmouth Foodbank which we are continuing to receive in 

school. If you would like to make a donation towards the Foodbank, please see this list of suggested items.  

 

On-Line Harvest Festival  

We want to return to as many ‘normal’ activities as soon as possible, but with a view on the current COVID19 situation 

in Cornwall and Devon I have decided that a whole school harvest festival with parents will not be able to take place this 

year. Instead, we will be sharing an on-line harvest festival via our school website from Monday 18th October.  Please 

send a donation/s into school with your child – every little helps.  

Secondary School Applications  

It might seem a long way off but if you have a child in year 6 then you will need to apply for a secondary school place by 

31st October. You can apply online and find out more information by visiting www.cornwall.gov.uk/admissions. Please 

make sure you don’t miss the deadline! If you need any help then please do pop in and see us. 

Parents’ Meetings  

The week after half term (WB 1/11/21) will see our first parents’ evenings of the year. Due to the new guidance received 

from Cornwall Council, these will be PHONE conversations with your child’s class teacher. In order to book an 

appointment you will need your eschools login details – please contact Mrs McGannity in the school office if you cannot 

access these details. Parents’ evening bookings went live on the school website on Monday 11th October at 6.00am  

There will be no after school clubs during Parents’ Evening Week – with the expection of football and netball leagues 

which will still go ahead on Wednesday  and Running Club  on Friday morning. ALL intervention groups (Mrs Hamilton 

and Mr Wilcox WILL still go ahead during Parents Evening Week)  

INVASION CLUB – 13/10/21 

APOLOGIES - THERE WILL BE NO INVASION CLUB THIS WEEK DUE TO STAFFING RESTRICTIONS AT SCHOOL. 

As ever, if you have any questions please do email me or make an appointment I will also be available ‘on the gate’ 

Monday – Wednesday mornings.  

Have a lovely week  

Vicky Sanderson  
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INSET Dates for 2021-2022 
Friday 22nd October 2021 
Friday 11th March 2022 
Thursday 25th July 2022 
Friday 26th July 2022 (additional Jubilee Bank holiday for Mylor Bridge CP School) 
 
Dates for your diary 
18th October – On-Line Harvest Assembly available via our website.  
21st October - Non School Uniform Day (£1 donation for Penhaligan’s Friends) 
25 – 29 October – Half Term 
Monday 1st Nov – Friday 5th Nov – Parents Evening Week. 
Monday 6th December – whole school trip to Hall for Cornwall for Cinderella  
Friday 17th December – Last day of term 
 

What to do if I or my child have COVID19 symptoms.  

1. Book a PCR test for the symptomatic person and then follow this flow chart.  

2. If the test is positive, all members of the household are strongly advised to also take a PCR test, regardless of 

whether they are symptomatic.  

Please note children DO NOT need to self-isolate unless THEY have a positive COVID19 test result.eg a parent/sibling 

may test positive, but unless the child receives a positive test, they must still attend school.   
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